
Olivehurst Public Utility District 

Agenda Item Staff Report 

Meeting Date: November 17, 2022 

Item description/summary: 

Request from Regional Housing Authority to defer water capacity, wastewater treatment capacity, 
wastewater collections capacity and park development fees until County final clearance for 
occupancy. This item has been discussed in committees and Board meeting although not for some 
time now. Originally the Authority requested waiver of the fees, but OPUD cannot grant that request 
for various reasons. However, the Board, at the time of the waiver request, said that they would be 
open to deferring the fees until occupancy. The attached request from the Authority details the 
request. They would be required to pay the capacity and development fees referenced above at the 
current cost at the time the fees are paid when they seek final occupancy from the County.  

 

Fiscal Analysis: 

Per the request the fees total roughly $1.1M at the current rate but could go up to $1.2M or more 
next March or after when they request occupancy 

 

Employee Feedback 

None 

 

Sample Motion: 

Move to approve the attached request to defer capacity and development fees as described above.  

Prepared by: 

John Tillotson, P.E., General Manager 

 

 




